
WELCOME TO FMCA AND THE 
ROCKY MOUNTAIN AREA

We wish to welcome you as a member of the Family Motor Coach Association.  I also welcome 
you to the Rocky Mountain Area of FMCA. 
 
We encourage you to take advantage of the many benefits available to you.  One of the most 
enjoyable of these benefits is becoming a member of a chapter.  Each chapter is formed by 
members in your area that meet to enjoy their RV and fellowship with each other.  During the 
chapter visits they enjoy sharing of knowledge concerning our RVs and just enjoy the company 
of people who share their lifestyle. 
 
By joining FMCA you become a part owner of the association.  Through chapter membership 
you can have a voice in the government of the organization.  We therefore encourage all 
members to seek chapter affiliation.  Not only can you find pleasure in making new friends, you 
will be enjoying the life and travel in our RVs. 
 
Below is a listing of Rocky Mountain Area chapters in your geographic region.  Your Family 
Motor Coaching magazine monthly publishes the FMCA Association Calendar.  It lists rallies 
that are open to all motorhomes that you are welcome to attend.  It will list the chapter and where 
they will be meeting as well as a contact number.  You are welcome to attend these rallies and 
there is no obligation to join the sponsoring chapter. 
 
Congratulations on joining a dynamic and growing association.  We are about family, fun and 
fellowship.  Galina and I hope you will join a chapter of your choice in your area and enjoy our 
great country and your RV.  If you still have unanswered questions with which I may be able to 
assist, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely Yours,  

 
 

 
 
 
Jamie Erickson, F142560S 
Rocky Mountain Area Vice President 
605 Meseta 
Farmington, NM  87401 
505-330-1380 
jerickson@fmca.com 


